
 

 

Term 3 report 2023 

    

 

TheirCare - Cranbourne South PS, we are coming to the end of the Term 3 this Friday 

15/08/2023.  We have had lots of fun throughout past couple of months,  

With so many new families attending, we have been able to make lots of new friends, get to 

know more students and welcoming the new families attending the service. 

We have had many students attending the service allowing lots of families to use our 

TheirCare Before and After School Care program. 

We have been able to have experience lots of Indoor and Outdoor activities which, were 

educational and fun.   

Every week with a new program, loaded with enjoyable new activities and themes 

throughout the term, to mention a few, we made lots of educational art and craft, math 

sheets, word search, number colouring, great group conversations and group dance 

performances, magic performances. We spend heaps of time outdoors playing Basketball, 

Cricket, Footy and lots of other games. We also, made delicious food every morning and 

afternoon for Before & Afternoon Care Program. 

 

     

 

 


